
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Operations 
 
 
Date: July 23, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Laptop Computers and Carts Purchase – 2013 Bond 
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the 
recommendation to purchase 850 laptop computers and 23 charging carts from 
CDW-G from the 2013 Bond. The total amount is $694,310.00. The quote from 
CDW-G is attached to this memo.  
 
These laptops will be for students who take technical classes at the secondary 
level requiring specialized software. Chromebooks and other cloud-based 
devices can not have software added to them; therefore, laptop computers are 
the best mobile solution for students. 
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, July 27, 2020 Committee 
of the Whole Meeting. Thank you 
 

 Attachments 
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c: Board of Education 
 


